
Darrell, thank you for the offer! 
   I've attached a two slide ppt with information pertinent to SU faculty:  there's really only one session 
that might be of interest. 
 
What I would like the faculty to know is that the doctoral students do not intend to try to tell 
experienced faculty how to teach!  Both Courtney and Heather, the presenters for the relevant session 
are experienced in higher education themselves, and they will be sharing what they have found to be 
thought-provoking  in our course on Comprehension this semester.  Their hope is that there will be a 
mix of college faculty and high school faculty to build some understanding about the two contexts in a 
conversation about "why our college students don't seem to be able to read the way we would expect." 
The only other thing I would say is that I realize how busy this time of year is for everyone, but I'm 
hoping that the doctoral students have a good audience:  one goal of this conference was to give some 
of them a first opportunity to present.  If anyone can spare an hour, I would be very appreciative on 
behalf of the students. 
 
Best, 
Nancy  
 


